Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, February 5th, 2017
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 26 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio,  Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, Indoor Director; Dan Roberts, PR Director; Jim Smith, 
President's Report:  Please do not donate “junk” to the club. We appreciate the thought but a great deal is being thrown out and accumulating in our precious storage areas. Next meeting is March 5th.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  120 members have renewed for 2017. 
Membership Concerns:  We will be posting the roster at the Indoor Range. Also, please move your targets around the bale so we don't prematurely wear out the centers. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $1756 Deposit. $3905 Withdrawal. $8247.56 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Next shoot is Winter Classic on April 30th. 

Range Captain:  The Eagle Scout project of 6 benches have been delivered. We have enough rubber for one more range rebuild.

Indoor Archery Director:  4 sessions of Youth Group so far. Over 30 kids and 9 instructors participating. Marvin Hicks volunteers to coordinate food for the Star FITA shoot this weekend. 
           Social Director: None.

3-D Director:   The shed is built and awaits delivery. 
           AFC Archery Director:  Tuesday ABA meeting at the Indoor Range. Feb. 11 and 12 FITA shoot. Monday Feb. 20th SWM. Sunday Feb. 26th Archery 101. April 29th 100 + Girl scouts event. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  Saturday March 25th Boy Scouts. We need volunteers. 4 new member orientations upcoming for IWLA. 

VBA Representative:  None.  
Old Business: ASA  Targets are being picked up by Steve Bolinski in foley Alabama. Many thanks to Steve and to Keith Werner for his generous donation of $1000 to facilitate this delivery. 
New Business: The IBEP courses are filling very fast. Mark Gauntner will be putting on an IBEP course. Date, time and place tbd. We are considering doing a silent auction for the small meat slicer. Resa Combs would like to organize a ladies night for female archers. Please contact her if you are interested.
Adjournment:  11:40AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
